
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 31, 2022 
 

On the Edge of Something Exciting! 
 

This month has been a blur! Most days we didn't know which way was up, but we didn't have to 
know. God did. It was a month of many specific answers to prayer! 
 
Thank you for contributing in those prayers for us these last few weeks! The yard sale was 
successful in the purging of many, many items-a necessary feat as we prepare to move to the 
Southern Hemisphere. We plan to have 1 or 2 more of these sales before the final move. 
 
We also had the blessing of having Tori's mom with us for almost 2 weeks this past month, and she 
was a great encouragement. It was such a wonderful time of making some lasting memories with her 
in the midst of the planning, calling, emailing and scheduling for our upcoming travels. 
 
Another answer to prayer came on May 13 when the kids and Tori officially finished their 
homeschool year. Pre-Kindergarten, Kindergarten, 3rd and 5th grades are complete, and the kids 
are enjoying some much-needed time off from their studies. The Lord truly taught us so very much 
about flexibility, grace, patience and reliance on Him as we did most of the school year on the road. 
 
Frank is finishing up a 9-day solo trip to Arizona where he has already had 7 meetings with churches 
and individuals about our ministry goals. He hopes to have a couple more meetings tomorrow before 
heading home to Indiana late tomorrow night. It's always exciting to share our passion and burden 
for Knysna with others! 
 
Now, we are on the edge of something exciting as we begin over two months of jam-packed, God-
trusting travel beginning Saturday, June 4. We are taking another huge step forward as we first 
attend our mission board's 10-day in-person training in New Hampshire followed by many meetings 
with churches and individuals around the Northeast in hopes to continue growing our South African 

support team. We look forward to sharing more about this in the months ahead! 



GIVING UPDATE 

         10      5 

Individual Supporters           Supporting Churches 

WILL YOU BE OUR NEXT REGULAR SUPPORTER? 
Information for giving is noted below. 

 

PRAY FOR US! 

 

• Pray that the Lord would give us strength, good health and safety in our upcoming 

travels. This will be our longest stretch away from our home base since beginning 

deputation in October. 

• Pray that the Holy Spirit would continue to work in hearts following recent gospel-giving 

opportunities Frank & Tori have had this past month. 

 

"Be careful for nothing; but in every thing by prayer and supplication with thanksgiving, let your 

requests be made known unto God. 

And the peace of God, which passeth all understanding, shall keep your hearts and minds 

through Christ Jesus." 

(Philippians 4:6-7) 
 
 

UPCOMING MEETINGS 

We would love to see you! If we will be in your area, and you would like us to come present at your 

church or meet with you personally to share more about our ministry goals, please reach out to us 

at fraustos4southafrica@hotmail.com. 

 

JUNE: 

• New England (including mission board training) 

mailto:fraustos4southafrica@hotmail.com


JULY: 

• Delaware 
• Pennsylvania 
• New Jersey 

AUGUST: 

• Delaware 
• West Virginia 
• Indiana 

SEPTEMBER: 

• Indiana 

OCTOBER & NOVEMBER: 

• South Carolina 
• North Carolina (including the "Hope for Pastors' Wives conference) 
• Georgia 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION: 

Email: fraustos4southafrica@hotmail.com 

Frank's Cell: 919.971.5443 

Website: fraustos4southafrica.com 

 

MAIL DONATIONS TO: 

Trinity Baptist Church 

1415 E 191st Street 

Westfield, IN 46074 

 

All donations are tax-deductible. Please 

make a note on the memo line 

saying, Fraustos for South Africa. This will 

ensure the funds go toward our mission 

endeavors. Thank you! 

 

 

"Blessed be the God and Father of our Lord Jesus Christ! According to his great mercy, he has caused 

us to be born again to a living hope through the resurrection of Jesus Christ from the dead, to an 

inheritance that is imperishable, undefiled, and unfading, kept in heaven for you."  (I Peter 1:3-4) 

https://hopeforpastorswives.com/register-wilds-pastors-wives-retreat-2020/
mailto:fraustos4southafrica@hotmail.com
http://fraustos4southafrica.com/

